
 

 

2017-0316EN 

2017/12/26 

Blitz Co., Ltd. 

Information on Discontinued Product 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We thank you for your continued support of BLITZ products. 

In this letter we regret to inform you that the product listed below has 

been discontinued from our product line.  

We hope that you will continue to show interest in our products, and 

we will do everything to provide only the best. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 
 
 

□Discontinued Product： 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Code No.) (Product Name) (JAN Code) 

55705 SUCTION KIT ZVW30 PRIUS 4959094557050 


